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LOVE.

PNC Update: The PNC worked through the fall preparing our Ministry Information
Form. The MIF followed the many congregation listening sessions of the summer and early fall
and the geo-demographic report. The most recent Church Assessment Tool — the Holy Cow
survey — from a couple of years ago was also utilized. The MIF follows a standard Presbytery
format and provides information about our church, our ministries, and our vision and
goals. Leadership Competencies that we desire in our next pastor are listed. Our MIF has been
approved by both Presbytery and Session and is now posted on the PC(USA) website. Through
that, our MIF will be matched with Personal Information Forms (PIF) of potential
candidates. And this will begin the next phase of the work of the PNC, reviewing PIFs and
prayerfully searching for our next pastor.

The MIF will be available in the church office. The timing is now right, if you have someone in
mind who you would like to recommend to the PNC for review and consideration.

o Youth: No Youth Group tonight. Happy New Year!

o Presbyterian Women: In January, the Day Circle will meet on January 8 and the
Sunday Circle will meet on January 13. They will hear a discussion by Marguerite Nelson and
Sylvia McAdam about the work that Presbyterian Missionaries do throughout the world. The
Book Circle will meet on January 11 and review Murder on the Orient Express. The Circle of Grace
will meet on January 13 at the home of Sylvia McAdam. Our PW Winter Newsletter is now
available online on our website or you can grab a copy in the narthex.

Financial Update

Week of 12/10 - 12/16 Year to Date 2018 2018 Budget
Member Giving $26,295 $672,073 $695,545
Loose Offering $112 $4,940 $7,000
Total $26,407 $677,013 $702,545

o If you have any announcements that you would like to appear in the Happenings, weekly

email, or Good News please email them to Lauren McClintock, lauren@mvpchurch.org.
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